
Career Fair: Alternatives to Academia 
at the SIAM Conference on 
Computational Science and 

Engineering 
Saturday, March 14, 2015 

 
 

 

 
 Yes! I would like to participate in the Career Fair at the 2015 SIAM 
Conference on Computational Science and Engineering  
 

 
 
Onsite Contact  
Name:                 __________________________________________  

 

Affiliation: ___________________________________________ 

   
___________________________________________ 

         (As it will appear on the website and in any promotional material) 
 

Address: ___________________________________________ 

   
___________________________________________            

 

Telephone: ___________________________________________ 

 

Fax:  ___________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail:  ___________________________________________ 

 

Website: ___________________________________________ 

 
There is no fee for an organization’s participation in the Career Fair. Exhibitors will be given a 6’ table, 
two chairs, and waste basket. Participants who want to attend the technical program will need to 
register for the Annual Meeting. A resume booklet will be put together and emailed to you prior to the 
meeting. 

 
Return this form to: Kristin O’Neill via email to marketing@siam.org.   In order to participate, your 
response must be received no later than January 30, 2015. 
 
Questions?  Contact Kristin O’Neill at +1-267-350-6364 or email marketing@siam.org.  
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